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2003-0106 Communication In Committee

General Capital Group communication thanking the Department of Development and City
Attorney for their assistance in preparing the strongest possible application to WHEDA.
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Mr. John F. Stibal

Director, Department of Development
City of West Allis

7525 West Greenfield Avenue

West Allis, WI 53214

RE:  Thanks for All the Help!

Dear John and Staff:

Please accept our most sincere thanks in helping us put together the strongest possible application
to WHEDA. Throughout this process, you and your staff have gone above and beyond the
normal course of municipal business to ensure that our application had “all the right stuff,”
including support letters, appropriate documentation and signatures. On several occasions |
noticed that your e-mails were sent late at night or that a voice mail was recorded at ridiculously
early hour. Thanks to Patrick, Steve, Jonathan, Jean and Barb for their hard work at chasing
down letters and providing the support necessary to have all the pieces in place for our
application.

Please also give our most sincere thanks to Scott Post. We apologize for the scramble, but thanks
for getting the deal done!

Finally, we are very confident that our application will be approved and that our project will get
off the ground on schedule. If (actually, when) this deal moves ahead, it will be in no small part
to the help and support you have given us up front. Thanks again, and we look forward to giving
you good news in April.

Sincerely,
General Capital Group/

= s —
Steve Schnoll / 1g Strautmanis

CC:  Mayor Jeannette Bell
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